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Cesar Chavez Central Library 
605 N El Dorado St, Stockton, CA 95202

Oakley Library 
1050 Neroly Rd, Oakley, CA 94561 

The MND is available for at least a 30-day review and comment period beginning 
May 6, 2021, and ending June 7, 2021. All comments must be received by 5:00 PM 
June 7, 2021, and can be sent to:  

California State Lands Commission   or Email: CEQA.comments@slc.ca.gov
Attention: Cynthia Herzog 
100 Howe Ave., Suite 100-South  
Sacramento, CA 95825-8202 

Important Notes to Commenters 

1. You are encouraged to submit electronic copies of your written comments. 
If written comments are sent by email, please send the comments to 
CEQA.comments@slc.ca.gov and write the following in the subject line of 
your email: PG&E Line 057A-1 Decommissioning Project.

2. If you represent a public agency, please provide the name, email address, 
and telephone number for the contact person in your agency for the 
Project. 

3. Before including your mailing or email address, telephone number, or other 
personal identifying information in your comment, please be aware that 
the entire comment—including personal identifying information—may 
become publicly available, including in the MND and posted on the 
Internet. The CSLC will make available for inspection, in their entirety, all 
comments submitted by organizations or businesses or by individuals 
identifying themselves as representatives of organizations or businesses. 

The Project’s MND will be considered for adoption at the August 2021, scheduled 
meeting of the CSLC, unless otherwise stated on the CSLC’s website. The specific 
time and location will be posted on the CSLC’s website at www.slc.ca.gov when 
specific meeting information becomes known. 

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact 
Cynthia Herzog at cynthia.herzog@slc.ca.gov.  

Jennifer Lucchesi 
Executive Officer 
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